
NOTICE OF PROPOSED AMENDED 2023 BUDGET 
AND PUBLIC HEARING ON 
THE PROPOSED AMENDED 2023 BUDGET  
LYONS FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 
 
In accordance with state law, a proposed amended budget has been submitted to the Board of 
Directors of the Lyons Fire Protection District for the year 2023. A copy of the proposed 
Amended 2023 budget is on file in the administrative office of the Lyons Fire Protection District, 
located at 251 Broadway St., Lyons, Colorado, and is available for public inspection. Any 
individual interested in viewing a copy of the proposed Amended 2023 budget should contact 
District Staff at 303-823-6611 or admin@lyonsfire.org.  
 
A public hearing on the proposed Amended 2023 budget will be held during the Board of 
Directors' regular meeting on Thursday February 8, 2024 at 7:00 p.m., at Lyons Fire Protection 
District Station 1, located at 251 Broadway St., Lyons, Colorado. The meeting will be held in 
person. The Notice of Regular meeting will be posted on the District's website at lyonsfire.org at 
least 24 hours in advance of the public meeting. The public hearing may be continued to a 
subsequent meeting(s). 
 
Interested electors of the District may also file or register any objections to the Amended 2023 
budget at any time prior to the final adoption of the 2023 budget at the regular meeting of the 
Board of Directors to be held on the date stated above or the date of any continued public 
hearing. 
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS  
OF THE LYONS FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 
 
By: /s/ Paul Davidovich 
       Paul Davidovich, Chairman 
 


